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AB 984, the Food Integrity and Farmer Liability Protection Act, passed the California State Assembly’s Judiciary Committee on April 19, 2005. The bill is now before the California State Assembly’s Agriculture Committee.  Introduced by Assemblyman John Laird (D – Santa Cruz), AB 984 would hold the manufacturer of a generically engineered plant legally responsible for any economic damage or loss that releasing the plant may cause California growers.  It would also protect growers from liability for patent infringement if a genetically engineered plant finds its way into the farmers’ fields without the growers’ knowledge.  The Community Alliance for Family Farmers is urging our support of AB 984.  Please call the following Agriculture Committee Members and tell them you support AB 984 to protect California farmers:  Assemblywoman Barbara Matthews (D – Stockton, Tracy) 209-948-7479; Assemblyman Bill Maze (R – Visalia, Barstow) 559-636-3440; Assemblyman Sam Blakeslee (R – San Luis Obispo, Lompoc) 805-549-3381; Assemblyman Joe Canciamilla (D – Antioch, Brentwood) 925-372-7990; Assemblyman Dave Cogdill (R – Modesto, Mariposa) 209-576-6425; Assemblywoman Nicole Parra (D – Bakersfield, Hanford) 661-334-3745; Assemblyman Simon Salinas (D – Salinas, San Jose) 831-759-8676; Assemblyman Juan Vargas (D – San Diego, Chula Vista) 619-409-7979.  (
The Certified Farmers’ Market Advisory Committee will meet at 10:00 AM on Monday, May 9, 2005, in the City of Torrance Parks and Recreation Building, 3031 Torrance Blvd., Torrance, CA 90503.  Everyone is welcome to attend the Committee meetings and address the Committee on issues that concern you. If you have never been to a CFMAC Meeting, this is a good opportunity while it is here in Southern California. (
The next meeting of the Southland Farmers’ Market Association’s Board of Directors will be at 2:30 PM on Sunday, June 5, 2005 at Memorial Park in Santa Monica.  Everyone is welcome to attend.  (
Market News is a service of the Southland Farmers’ Market Association.  If you have an item that you feel would be of interest to Southland market and grower members, please call 310-481-0167 or write to us at info@sfma.net. 
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